
 

SVJFAC 

General Meeting 

February 17, 2010 

 
President Kyle Snyder called the meeting of February 17, 2010 to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 
Board Members in Attendance: Kyle Snyder, Laura Wise, Sue Gondringer,Chris Border. 
Appointed Board Members in Attendance: Bob Wise, Donna Sever 
 

Secretary’s Report – Sue Gondringer for Kelley Morrone , absent 

• Laura Wise made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 20, 2010, 
general meeting.  Donna Sever seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  

The minutes are approved and will be filed. 
 

Vice Presidents Report –Bob O’Neill, absent  

• No report 

 

Treasurers Report – Bob Wise for Nino Marchionda-absent  

• Opening Balance- $ 55,499.73 

• Review of Deposits and Expenses 
• Ending Balance - $ 53,987.36 
• Motion to the Treasurer’s Report, the motion passed and the report will be filed. 
 

Cheer Report – Laura Wise  

• Preliminary Budget provided 
• Budget includes 174 cheerleaders 
• Tryout will be held end of April/Beginning of May 

• Uniform fitting will be May 15th 
 

Football Report –Kyle Snyder for John Kristobak, absent 

• Next coaches meeting with Coach Holl, March 3 
• Impact – national concussion screening – would like to team with H.S. 
• 12 year old coaches interviews will be 2/21 at 7pm – there are two candidates 

 

Facility Report –Jay Maier , absent 

� No report 
 

Capital Campaign Report- Bob Wise  

• Graham Park  
o Lacrosse payment made 
o Lacrosse will be practicing at Linder field and playing games at Graham Park 

o Issue with concession stand bathrooms, to be repaired by contractor 
 

Communication Report –Sue Gondringer  
• Preliminary budget provided 

• Registration flyers will be distributed 3/22 
 
 

Auxiliary Report –Chris Border  

• Preliminary budget provided 
• University Sportswear was approved as apparel vendor  

 

Presidents Report- Kyle Snyder  

� Recuirting for concessions director 



 

Concession Report –vacant 

 

Finance Report –Yolanda Veney, absent 

• Budget will be presented at the March General Meeting 
 

Good and Welfare  

• Our deepest sympathies to the Musto and Bergman families 

 

New Business 

• None 

 
Old Business 

• None 
 

There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Laura Wise and seconded by Chris 
Border.  The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 7:15p.m. 
 
 


